
 

 

 
Alert: Duda Farm Fresh Foods, Inc. Issues Advisory for 1,587 Cases 
of 4 in/1.6 oz Bundle Marketside Celery Sticks Because of Possible 
Health Risk 
 
To Our Valued Customer Partners, 
 
This is to advise you that Pacific Coast Fresh Company is NOT involved with the recent Duda Farm Fresh 
Foods, Inc. Advisory for 1,587 Cases of 4 in/1.6 oz Bundle Marketside Celery. 
 
The specific products involved are 4 count 4 in/1.6 oz bundle packs of Marketside Celery Sticks sold at 
Walmart stores identified by having a UPC code 6 81131 16151 0 on back of bag, with Best if Used by 
Date 03/23/2025, and Lot Code: P047650 on front of bag. All potentially affected products are past their 
expiration date and no longer for sale. 
 
More information can be found at the FDA links below. 
 
https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/duda-farm-fresh-foods-inc-issues-
advisory-1587-cases-4-in16-oz-bundle-marketside-celery-
sticks#:~:text=This%20advisory%20is%20being%20initiated,yielded%20a%20positive%20test%20result. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Best Regards,  
 
 
 
David Doble 
Sr. Director – Food Safety 
Pacific Coast Fresh Company 
ddoble@pcfreshco.com 
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